
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th September 2023 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Ref: MHRA National Patient Safety Alert - NatPSA/2023/010/MHRA. 
 
 
All adult medical beds currently supplied by Drive DeVilbiss Healthcare Ltd. meet the 
requirements of the MHRA’s National Patient Safety Alert and are in compliance with 
BS EN 60601-2-52:2010+A1:2015. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Alastair Fry 
Head of international regulatory affairs and compliance 

On behalf of Drive DeVilbiss Healthcare Ltd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


